
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Media Release 

 

Sri Lanka condemns terrorist attacks in United Arab Emirates 

The Government of Sri Lanka unequivocally condemns the terrorist attack on civilian facilities in 

UAE which resulted in deaths of several civilians. We convey our deepest condolences to the 

families of the victims and to the people and government of the UAE. Sri Lanka reiterates the need 

for continued vigilance against the ever present and evolving threat of terrorism which harms global 

peace and security. 
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